Community Newsletter



Simonside Primary School Enabling Works

Dear Neighbours,

I would like to take this opportunity to give you an update as to how we are progressing on site and make you aware of upcoming activities for the next week.

Updates:

The Topsoil strip is still in progress and we are storing it into stockpiles to be reused later. This means that less waste will be taken from site; this results in less construction traffic and is better for the environment.

The hoarding will be painted to reflect the Robertson brand. There will be an opportunity for the school children to decorate the hoarding facing the school.

Between 19th & 20th March the site accommodation units will be delivered. This will consist of several large vehicles entering the site so please bear this in mind if you are passing the site entrance during these dates.

There will be a service changeover from the original building to the new school.

Parking:

There have been several concerns about the parking of construction/sub-contractor vehicles in the nearby housing estates, so we have introduced a parking badge for those working onsite. If you see a Robertson badge displayed in the window of a vehicle that is causing an obstruction, please follow the instructions on the badge.

Again, thank you for your ongoing support and patience during the initial construction stage; if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me on the number below.

Kind Regards

Michael Bell Site Manager Robertson Construction England Mobile No. 07500 855 245



Programmed Works: Week commencing 16th March 2020

- Hoarding decoration
- Stripping & storing of topsoil
- Changeover of services
- Parking badges

Robertson Site Offices Site Compound Off Westgarth, Westgarth Newcastle Upon Tyne NE5 4JQ